
 

 

The Bishop’s Stortford Educational Trust School Centred Initial  

Teacher Training (BSET SCITT) is holding an informal information  

evening for anyone who is considering training to teach.  

Including:   

 

Current teaching assistants 

Career changers 

Anyone returning to work after a career-break 

Teachers trained overseas   

Students graduating in summer 2023 

 

With training taking place in one of our local schools here in  

Bishop’s Stortford, completion of the course results in  

Qualified Teacher Status (QTS).  

 

This is a great opportunity to come and chat informally with the team, 

 meet some trainees, and find out more about the  

training programme from the Course Director.   

 

 

. 

 

 

 

To reserve your place, or if you have any queries please email: 

ljb@leventhorpe.net 

www.BSETSCITT.co.uk 

The evening is being held on 

Wednesday 22nd March 2023, 7pm - 8pm   

at our training centre in  

Leventhorpe School 

SCITT Team: 
Emily Smith 
01279 603 104 
ers@leventhorpe.net 

SCITT Team: 
Linda Brierly 
01279 603 104 
ljb@leventhorpe.net 

SCITT Training Manager  
Belinda Kistell 
01279 603 161  
bjk@leventhorpe.net 

Useful Contacts: 


